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Beginning today, we will post the most current calendar for His Grace, Bishop +Michael, on the 

diocesan webpage: http://nynjoca.org   It is our hope that the webpage will provide you and the faithful 

of our diocese with valuable, timely  information, and increase the awareness of diocesan activities, 

news, information, and glimpses into parish life. 

 

We have also created a link to a dedicated area for letters, reports, registration 

forms, and associated documents related to the upcoming Diocesan Assembly 

(November 9, 2010 at Holy Protection Cathedral, New York City).  Currently, 

the sole document you will find there is a letter from the Diocesan Chancellor 

including the Parish Census Form which should be submitted, per instruction, as 

soon as possible. 

 

Please visit the diocesan webpage regularly and encourage your faithful (in announcements, through 

emails, or by a note in your parish bulletins) to do the same.  We will work diligently to enhance and 

improve this resource in the days ahead.  Your “parish life and activities” submissions for posting on 

the diocesan website are welcomed and encouraged; the only question to ask is “does this have an 

interest beyond my local parish?”  If you have something to share that is uplifting, encouraging, or a 

source of new ideas for others to consider, please submit it!  Send your submission directly to this 

office and include photos, if possible.  Timeliness of submissions is important since we post things in 

chronological order.  Email to: frski@rochester.rr.com 

 

There are obvious and glaring errors, omissions, and inconsistencies on our diocesan page as currently 

posted on the OCA website at http://www.oca.org/CAdioceseNY.asp?SID=8   This matter is being 

addressed and we hope to correct the situation in the very near future.  Your patience and 

understanding is greatly appreciated. 

 

A summary report on the recently held Diocesan Council meeting should be released soon. 
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